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January 23, 2019

Ms. Wanda Parrish

Director of Planning

9019 Old Battlefield Blvd., Suite 320
Spotsylvania, VA 22553

Re:  Request for sPower Board of Supervisors Meeting
February 26, 2019
SUP 18-0001-0002-0003

Dear Wanda,

I hope this finds you well. Pursuant to your request and information you provided me
regarding the Board of Supervisor’s upcoming meeting schedule, we respectfully request a meeting
for the above referenced SUP applications on February 26, 2019, or soon after, if this date(s) is
conveniently available to the board. We initially requested a two week delay from February 5, 2019,
but understand the board has other matters to address on February 19 and certainly understand.

The purpose for this request was to allow us adequate time to discuss with staff the conditions
approved by the planning commission. As you know, given the last minute changes to the conditions,
the holiday schedule and Troy Tignor’s unfortunate death, there has been very little time for us to
discuss the conditions we have concerns about, especially in regard to their impact on the viability of
the project. We also need the additional time to ensure our expert consultants can be present at the
upcoming meetings in the event there are questions from the board relevant to any of our respective
consultants. The February 5 date was causing us a conflict in this regard.

Thank you in advance for your time on this matter and please contact me with any questions.
We look forward to soon hearing from you.

Respectfully submitted,
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Charles W. Payne, Jr.
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